
 

 

Proposed  Last Resort Planning Power 
Guidelines 

In accordance with the transmission consultation procedures in rule 6A.20 of 
the National Electricity Rules (Rules), the Australian Energy Market 
Commission (AEMC) invites written submissions on the proposed Last Resort Planning Power 
Guidelines to be made for the purposes of clause 5.6.4 of the Rules.  
Submissions must be received by 1 May 2007. The AEMC publishes all submissions on its 
website subject to a claim of confidentiality.  
Copies of the proposed Last Resort Planning Power Guidelines and accompanying 
explanatory statement are published on the AEMC’s website www.aemc.gov.au 
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